

Archdiocese of Philadelphia Office of the Archbishop 222 North 17th Street Philadelphia, PA 19103-1299

January 27, 2016

Mr. & Mrs. Reuben DeMaster 7686 Herber Road New Tripoli, PA 18066

Dear Mr. and Mrs. DeMaster,

I have received your January 22nd letter and don't know how to respond. I have no jurisdiction over matters like this. All I would suggest is you continue to write to Bishop Barres asking for the information you seek from me. I have no information to give you.

May God give you peace and every blessing.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M. Cap

Archbishop of Philadelphia